## HOW YOU CAN HELP

Our Uniform Room is run solely by volunteers from the school community. It is a great way to meet other parents and to be actively involved in your child's schooling. If you feel that you can spare 45 minutes on a Friday morning we would love to hear from you. Generally, your assistance would only be required once per month or 2-3 times each school term.

If you are interested please complete the form below and return it to the school office. If you have any questions you can either visit us in the Uniform Room for a chat or complete your details below and we will contact you as soon as possible.	
Yes I can help in the Uniform Room	Please tick
Please contact me, I have some questions	
Your Name:	
Your Child's Name:	
Mobile Phone:	
Ed	